
 

 

 
Summer Camps 2020 Update 

 
 
Here at Loveland Living Planet Aquarium, we value the safety of our guests, staff, and animals above all 
else. We have been monitoring the evolving health situation closely and, in order to protect the health 
and safety of our campers, have made the difficult decision to cancel all in-person Summer Camps for 
2020. If you are already registered for a camp, all in-person camp fees will be refunded by the end of June. 
  
While we will miss seeing your campers in-person, we are introducing a brand new way for kids to explore, 
discover, and learn this summer: Virtual Aquarium Adventures. In this immersive experience, participants 
are invited to play a role in an adventure story, unlocking objectives as they work together to solve puzzles, 
complete S.T.E.M. challenges, and learn along the way… all from the safety and comfort of your home! 
  
Thank you for your understanding and your continued support of the aquarium. We look forward to seeing 
you and your camper again soon. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
The Aquarium Summer Camp Team 
 

https://thelivingplanet.com/education/virtual-programs/

